
Public Meeting on Proposed Plan for Munitions 
Response Program Site UXO4, Naval Weapons Station 
Seal Beach, Detachment Fallbrook, Fallbrook, California

Staff Contact: Tanya Clark

The U.S. Department of the Navy has scheduled a public presentation on the 
proposed plan of No Further Action as the preferred remedial alternative for 
Munitions Response Program Site UXO4 (Site) located at Naval Weapons 
Station Seal Beach, Detachment Fallbrook, Fallbrook, California. A public 
comment period will be from October 8, 2024, through November 7, 2024. The 
public meeting for the presentation of the proposed plan, as well as an 
opportunity to ask questions and submit comments will be held at:

Fallbrook Community Center
Live Oak Room
341 Heald Lane

Fallbrook, CA 92028

October 22, 2024, from 6pm – 7:30pm

For additional information on the proposed remedy, please refer to the Site’s 
Proposed Plan:

UXO 4 Proposed Plan

For additional Site history and previous investigations, please refer to the 
GeoTracker case file:

UXO4 GeoTracker Page

Written comments concerning this proposed plan can be mailed and addressed 
to:

Naval Facilities Engineering Command Southwest
Attn. Mr. Anthony Konzen

750 Pacific Highway, 11th Floor
San Diego, CA 92132

For questions, please contact Tanya Clark at the San Diego Water Board by 
phone at 619-521-3355, or Tanya.Clark@waterboards.ca.gov. 

https://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/view_documents?global_id=T10000004380&document_id=6130180
https://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/profile_report.asp?global_id=T10000004380
mailto:Tanya.Clark@waterboards.ca.gov
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